


GREEN CLASS

Green Class have had a busy term. We have enjoyed getting

to know each other, especially with a new addition to the

class since our last newsletter entry. Half of the class have

begun to visit the swimming pool on a weekly basis and the

other half of the class will get to go after this term.

In Cooking, we are learning to make toast on a weekly basis

and it has been great to see the learners become more and

more independent. Green Class are expected to find all the

equipment and ingredients needed for the toast at the

beginning of each session completely independently. We

have also begun to practise making a cup of squash to wash

down our toast. Our daily morning and afternoon meet and

greet sessions have been helping learners to develop their

communication skills.

We enjoy our CHOICES sessions, partnered with Purple Class.

In these sessions the learners have the opportunity to visit

Soft Play, Sensory Room, the Library and more and practise

their independence further.



COPPER CLASS
We have had a fantastic week in Copper, and enjoyed a trip out to the primary site.

We explored their outdoor equipment and had a great time on the roundabout and

the swings. We have also been working hard on our physio targets and enjoying

exploring different areas of the school including soft play. We had a great time during

choices with Silver Class and are getting adventurous with different messy play. What

a busy week!




